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Ofcom’s call for clear information on internet traffic 
management is good news for consumers 
 
Commenting on the publication today of Ofcom’s statement on net 
neutrality, Communications Consumer Panel Chair, Bob Warner said:  
 
“We welcome Ofcom’s statement on improving information about 
internet traffic management. It’s a positive move to empower 
consumers, and we support the move to consider using regulatory 
powers to compel internet service providers (ISPs) if they fail to 
provide a minimum level of consumer information.  
 
“The Consumer Panel has argued that ISPs must first make consumers 
aware of what internet traffic management is and how it potentially 
affects them. Without this it will be difficult for consumers to make 
informed choices about the broadband service that suits them. 
 
“How we manage broadband congestion is still at an early stage, but it 
will be vital for Ofcom to continue to monitor the potential for harm to 
consumers and take early action to ensure consumers benefit from 

effective transparency.” 
 
Ends 

  
CONTACT 
Consumer Panel Media Adviser Siân Evans on 07713997510 or 020 7981 
s3898  
  
NOTES TO EDITORS 
The Communications Consumer Panel was established to advise Ofcom 
on the consumer interest in the markets it regulates. The Panel is 
independent and sets its own agenda.  
 
Visit www.communicationsconsumerpanel.org.uk for more information. 
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